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Minutes / Meeting of EAA Chapter 595 
Rio Grande Valley 

 
 

January Announcements
Birthdays 

Anniversaries 
 

February Announcements 
Birthdays 

Anniversaries 

 
Events 

 
 

 

Chapter 595 met at the Edinburg Airport. The meeting was begun at 
approximately. 11:08 AM after quorum was established by Chapter 
President Byron Engle. 
     
    The initial discussion of the day was to talk about the details of the 
upcoming Young Eagles Event. The main personnel involved in the 
discussion were Chapter President Byron Engle, Robert Carter and Jerry 
Gifford, the pilots to participate in the event. A list of about 20 Young 
Eagles was presented to the Chapter by Mrs. Sarah Mendez who is the 
wife of the Scout Master of the group. The date, time and location of the 
event was coordinated between the Chapter and Mrs. Mendez.  
  
    All the necessary requirements were to be completed by each of the 
ground personnel involved in the event as prescribed by EAA Rules and 
they were briefly read and explained by our Chapter President Byron 
Engle. These requirements were to be found online on the EAA website 
under the Youth Protection Program. The event is to begin at 2:30 PM with 
Robert Carter presenting a video presentation at the Weslaco Airport on 
March 26th, 2023. After the presentation, the flying is to begin. 
  
    Once that was established, the Chapter President announced the 
Chapter was solvent followed by the reading of last month’s minutes which 
was done by Chapter Secretary, Arthur Chavarria. 
  
    A photograph was taken and a Chapter Service Certificate was 
presented to Larry Wheelock, a longtime member of the chapter and a 
Wright Brothers Master Pilot, A & P IA. 

  
    Before adjourning the meeting, a discussion was brought up as to what 
constituted a quorum since the number of chapter members has dwindles 
somewhat. The issue was tabled and will be brought up at another 
meeting. 
  
The April meeting will be Saturday the 8th at 11:00 a.m. 
  
Meeting was adjourned at 12:35 PM. 
  
Art Chavarria, Chapter Secretary 
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